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5 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Period 6 Support and Intervention Sessions for Year 10 Pupils 
 
As we enter the final half term of the academic year, we are introducing a targeted 
support initiative to help Year 10 pupils prepare for the demands of Year 11 and their 
upcoming GCSEs. 
 
From Monday 9th June, we will be running Period 6 sessions — additional lessons that 
will take place after the usual school day, from 3:10pm to 4:00pm, on selected days 
each week. 
These sessions are designed to support pupils in consolidating key knowledge, closing 
learning gaps, and developing exam readiness. They are targeted at specific subjects 
and pupils, based on ongoing assessment and teacher recommendations. As such, 
not all pupils will be required to attend every session, but those who have been invited 
to attend support in a particular subject will be expected to do so. 
 
Pupils have been invited by their teachers to attend relevant sessions. We ask for your 
full support in ensuring your child takes part where required. If there are any 
unavoidable conflicts or commitments, please contact us in advance so we can 
discuss arrangements with you. 
 
Please find the current Period 6 timetable for your child below. A copy of this has also 
been given to your child. 
 
Name: Students name 
 

Monday Wednesday Thursday 
   
   
   

 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work together to provide the best possible 
preparation for your child’s final year of study. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs H Storr 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


